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 The Dansville Middle School Student Council received permission from the Dansville Village 

Council to sponsor the annual light post decorating by various school and community groups. 
We are looking forward to seeing this year’s designs. 
 

 Dansville held parent teacher conferences at the end of October. DMS had 71% attendance, 
which is similar to our past participation averages. This year we had parents sign up for a 
specific conference time instead of waiting to meet with teachers. This format received very 
positive feedback from parents. 
 

 The students in the 7th and 8th grade bands had an opportunity to go to Michigan State University 
to watch the Spartan Marching Band rehearse. Mrs. McNabb organized this fun learning event 
for our students. 
 

 Students in Mrs. Braman’s American Literature classes presented a “War Fair” for the middle 
school. Each Junior worked on a team to research a war event and then presented their findings 
to groups of middle school students. This was a wonderful learning opportunity for all our 
Aggies. 
 

 Our DMS students attended the annual Veterans Day assembly, which was organized by Mrs. 
Braman’s American Literature classes. Our students were proud to be part of this event to 
recognize and thank our Veterans. 


